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Statement From Gov. Nikki Haley On Boeing 787-10 Dreamliner

COLUMBIA, S.C. -  Governor Nikki Haley today issued the following statement in response to the news that 
Boeing will be building their 787-10 Dreamliner in South Carolina:

“Today's announcement is huge for South Carolina. That Boeing is committing the future of the Dreamliner 
to our state -  the first place, ever, outside of Washington State that Boeing has built a commercial airplane -  
lets the whole world know that South Carolina workers are the best around. The success that Boeing South 
Carolina has become in less than five years is a testament to the Boeing leadership and above all, the 
Boeing employees whose talent and dedication make all of us so proud. It truly is another great day in South 
Carolina.”
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